
Transmitting CME Credit Completions  

Starting July 1, 2023, USC CME will begin transmitting learner completion credits for all U.S. physicians 
to the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME). CME credit data that is 
submitted can be viewed, managed, and tracked by US physicians in CME Passport, a free, centralized 
web application.  

For more information, visit  

https://www.accme.org/about-cmepassport 
 

IMPORTANT: If you do NOT wish for your credits to be transmitted to CME Passport, you must 
OPT OUT within your CME portal account profile. To opt out, go to https://keckusc.cloud- cme.com 
> click Sign In > click My CME > click Profile. Scroll to the bottom of the screen and UNCHECK the box for 
“I provide permission for my CME/MOC completion data to be shared and transmitted...”.  

ATTENTION AMERICAN BOARD OF SURGERY DIPLOMATS: 
As of July 1, 2023, the American Board of Surgery (ABS) will retire the manual reporting feature (the 
ability to individually input CME information into the ABS portal). Starting July 1, CME providers will be 
required to transmit all ABS related CME credits to the ACCME within 30 days of successful completion 
of a CME activity. You must be opted in through the CME portal for your credit to be transmitted to 
PARS/ABS. For more information, visit https://www.absurgery.org/default.jsp?news_abscme0223  

 

https://www.accme.org/about-cmepassport
https://keckusc.cloud-cme.com/default.aspx
https://www.absurgery.org/default.jsp?news_abscme0223

